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Week 8, Term 1 ģ 23 March 2016 

   Contact Info: ĨSUCCESS FOR EVERY CHILDĩ 
 

e-mail:        admin@marshland.school.nz 
Phone:       (03) 385-2239 

       Website:   marshland.school.nz 

Facebook:   facebook.com/MarshlandSchool  
Twitter:        twitter.com/MarshlandSchool  

Youtube:     youtube.com/user/marshlandschool  

Marshland School is located at: 
         11 Te Korari Street 

         Marshland, 
         Christchurch 8083, New Zealand. 

   

PrincipalĦs News:   

 
Kia ora ki te whanau o Marshland! 
 
We are all very excited to hear that that Marshland 
School has been shortlisted for the NZIA awards! (New 
Zealand Institute of Architects).  I will let you know if we 
get any further! We are certainly very proud of our 
school! 
 

We are focusing on lifting student achievement in  
writing this year. We have begun our review of our 
writing programmes by carrying out observations of 
teachers teaching writing, and talking with the children 
and teachers about what they see as their strengths, and 
areas for further development in writing.  As a result, I 
have seen many writing lessons lately, and some great 
examples of the children's engagement and interest in 
the writing process!  We will gather up all our data and 
then the review team will develop a plan of learning for 
the teachers next term.  

 
Here is five-year-old Kaitlyn showing the writing she has 
been doing. Hard to believe she has only just started 
school! 
 
As another round of swimming lessons come to an end, 
we are reflecting on the value of swimming lessons 
twice a year, and at this time of year leading into winter. 
It may be that we are better to leave swimming for term 
4 prior to Summer starting.  If you have an opinion or 
feedback on that, please email me your thoughts: 
principal@marshland.school.nz 
 

It  was great to see so many at the Whanau Hui for 
parents of Maori children last night!  We looked at 
Maori student achievement plans, our Maori@ 
Marshland blog, heard about our Kapa Haka programme 
and listened to an overview of the Huakina Mai 
programme the school is involved in this year.   

Te Rito Harakeke 

mailto:admin@marshland.school.nz
http://marshland.school.nz/
https://www.facebook.com/MarshlandSchool
https://twitter.com/MarshlandSchool
https://www.youtube.com/user/marshlandschool
mailto:principal@marshland.school.nz
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I am looking forward to our parent workshop on Cyber 
Safety and how we use IT in general on the 5th April 
with Paul Tyson. I think, as parents, you will find it really 
useful.  
 

Enjoy your weekend! 
Ma te wa 
 

Jacqui  
 
Jacqui Pascoe 
Principal  
 
 
 
 
 
SCHOOL COMMUNITY GROUP MEETING AND CYBER SAFETY INFORMATION WORKSHOP ģ Wednesday 5th April:  
6.30pm ģ Fundraising and the upcoming Fair will be discussed. 
From 7-8pm, Paul Tyson will talk on Cyber Safety Information.  Tea, Coffee and Biscuits provided.  Please RSVP to the 
office.   This will be held in the Staff Room or one of the Hubs, depending on the numbers attending. 
   
 
 
SWIMMING ģ CANTERBURY PRIMARY SCHOOL ZONES: 
Congratulations to these fantastic swimmers who will represent Marshland at the Canterbury Primary 
School Swimming Competition to be held on 6th April:  

Korimako: Eva H, Isla Mac, Zavier T, Mia E 

Toroa:  JJ S, Josh Mc, Eleisha F, Mia Mc-V, Luca C 

 
 
 
SCHOOL COMMUNITY GROUP - Fish and Chip Night: 
The SCG is organizing a Fish and Chip Evening on Thursday 30th March from 5.30 to 7pm.   
Come along with your whanau and bring your fish and chips, for a school community get-
together.   
 
 
 

PAYING YOUR SCHOOL ACCOUNT: 
 Please note that you are able to pay your school account via Internet banking, cheque or cash.  

WE DO NOT HAVE EFTPOS FACILITIES AT SCHOOL.   
 
You can also set up a weekly payment plan if you find this an easier way to pay your account.   
The school bank account details are:   
ASB Bank, Papanui.  Bank Account Number 12 3149 0243776-00.   
 

 
 
 
CONTACT DETAILS: 

Could parents please make sure we always have your up-to-date contact details.  If you change your 
address, telephone number, email address etc., please email the office, and your childĦs teacher, with 
details of these changes.  It is most important that we have your correct details at all times, especially in 
the case of emergencies.
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CHOCOLATE FUNDRAISER: 
When you have sold your box of chocolates, please return the correct money to the office in the 
envelope provided.  Make sure your childĦs name and class name and teacher are clearly marked 
on the envelope.  Please return your money as soon as possible. 
There are 30 chocolate bars in each box, and these cost $2.00 each.  Total for each box is 
$60.00.   
We do have additional boxes if you would like to sell some moreJ.  Just come in to the office to 
get any extra boxes.  
The money raised from chocolate sales will go towards a Friendship Seat, the Learning Hubs and accesssories for the Kapa 
Haka uniforms.   Thank you for your support in this fundraiser. 
 
 
 

 
 

2017  SCHOOL TERMS AND HOLIDAYS 

Term 1 Tuesday 31st January to Thursday 13th April  

Term 2 Monday 1st May to Friday 7th July 

Term 3 Monday 24th July to Friday 29th September 

Term 4 Monday 16th October to Friday 15th  December 

 

2017 Public Holidays 

Good Friday (14th April) , Easter Monday, Easter Tuesday In Term 1 Holidays 

QueenĦ Birthday  Monday 5th June 

Labour Day Monday 23rd October  

Canterbury Anniversary Day (Show Day) Friday  17th  November 

 
 
 

 
END OF TERM CELEBRATION OF LEARNING ASSEMBLIES ģ  
 
Tuesday 11th April in the Hall: 
9.10am until 9.40am  Pukeko Nest 
 
Wednesday 12th April  in the Hall: 
10.00 am to 11.00 am   Pukeko 
11.30 am to 12.30pm  Tui 
1.30pm to 2.45pm  Korimako and Toroa 
 

 
 

 
 

ITINERARY FOR 2017 

Term 1 

MARCH Week 8 Friday 24th  Last day of Swimming Lessons for years 1-6 children 

 Week 9 Thursday 30th  SCG Fish and Chip night 

APRIL Week 10 Monday 3rd Korimako EOTC (Education Outside the Classroom)_ 

  Wednesday 5th Life Education commences for 7 days 
SCG Meeting ģ Cyber Safety Information Evening  

  Thursday 6th  Canterbury Zone Swimming Sports 

 Week 11 Monday 10th  BOT Meeting.  5.30pm 

  Tuesday 11th  Celebration of Learning Assembly: 
9.10 am until approximately 9.40am ģ Pukeko Nest 

  Wednesday 12th  Celebration of Learning Assemblies: 
10.00 am to 11.00 am ģPukeko 
11.30am to 12.30pm ģ Tui 
1.30pm to approximately 2.45pm ģ Korimako and Toroa 

  Thursday 13th  Last day of Life Education 
LAST DAY OF TERM 
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PARKING OUTSIDE SCHOOL GROUNDS: 
Parents, if you park your car outside the school grounds, could you please make sure you do not park on the 
footpath adjacent to the carpark entry. This is not a parking area.  Footpaths are for pedestrians, not for 
parking cars, and school families use this footpath extensively before and after school. 

 
 

 

CLAIMING BACK YOUR SCHOOL DONATION: 
Don't forget you can claim back one third of your school donation.  
www.schoolrebates.co.nz has made it easy to do it online and help you go back 5 years if you have never 
claimed. They also allow you to choose to donate your refund back to our school so we would appreciate 
your support.  You can complete 5 years in under 5 minutes via their website.   

 
 

PUBLIC HEALTH NURSE: 
The Public Health Nursing Service is a free and confidential health service for school-aged children and their families, 
provided by the C.D.H.B. 
If you have any health concerns about your childĦs health or well-being, you can contact the nurse for our school who is: 
Sue Brown (Mon, Tues and Wed).  Phone 03 383 6877 ext 99626, or email:  Sue.brown@cdhb.health.nz  
 
 
 
 
HELL PIZZA SHIRLEY - SCHOOL INCENTIVE: 

Hell  Pizza Shirley are offering an incentive for parents purchasing pizza from 
them.   

Just Mention Marshland School when you order your pizza, and they will donate 
10% of the purchase price of your pizza to our school.   

 
 
 
WOULD YOU LIKE YOUR SCHOOL JACKET NAMED? 
For a small cost, you can have your childĦs name embroidered on the back of their jacket and, theoretically, they should 
never lose their jacket. J. The cost is $15 for up to 10 letters.  Each additional letter will cost you $2.   
You will need to drop your childĦs jacket off to the office before 9am on a Thursday and your jacket will be ready for 
collection from the office the following day.  On a large sheet of paper, please clearly write your childĦs name, room, and the 
name you would like printed on the jacket, and put this in a plastic bag with your childĦs jacket.  Please pay at reception when 
you place your order. 

 
 
NEW SPORTS UNIFORM TOPS: 
The new Marshland sports top is now available for all Year 5-8 students in 2017. (This will replace the 
various sports uniforms currently in use). The Sports top is for all sporting events including winter 
sport (excluding rugby and senior netball) and can also be used as a senior PE top. 
The cost is $26.50.  A set of sample sizes is in the office so you can try these on to make sure you order 
the correct size.   

Orders can be place on-line direct from our local supplier. Click on the link below, which will take you 
directly to the website for ordering :  http://orders.alymaclean.co.nz/marshland.  
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.schoolrebates.co.nz/
mailto:Sue.brown@cdhb.health.nz
http://orders.alymaclean.co.nz/marshland
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Marshland School is proud of our bicultural heritage in New Zealand.  We have created a blog to celebrate the teaching and 
learning of Mņori at Marshland School. We can all connect with our ĥKiwinessĦ through Te Reo me ǁna Tikanga Mņori (the 

Mņori language and protocols), and showcase our unique gifts to the rest of the world! 

We welcome you as whņnau (family), kaiako (teachers), and ņkonga (students) to learn together and embrace the concept of 

Ako (reciprocal learning). Please bookmark our blog - http://maorimarshland.blogspot.co.nz/  
The blog will be updated regularly from all hubs, so if you donĦt want to miss any updates of your tamariki and their learning 
please sign up to the ĥfollow emailĦ section. 
 
 
MARSHLAND FACEBOOK PAGE: 
Latest updates, reminders, cancellations and urgent safety messages are just a text away. We communicate via text message 
to parents.  
This is free for us and for you and it is imperative that you sign up for these texts, this is one of our main source of messages 
to parents. 
NOTE: Unfortunately, Vodafone do not support this service, so if you are a Vodafone customer, please ask a fellow parent or family 
member to receive the texts and forward them onto you. 
To sign up send the message Ĩfollow MarshlandSchoolĨ to 8987 from your mobile phone. 
 
 

 
CHILDREN WITH SEVERE ALLERGIES: 
We have several children throughout the school who have severe allergies to various food items such as Nuts, Peanut 
Butter Kiwi Fruit, and Sesame seeds.  In the Toroa team, we also include coconut and stone fruit in this list. 
 
Even if some of these children so much as touch a person who has eaten some of these foods, or touch a door handle, they 
can go into anaphylaxis shock which can be life threatening. 
 
We would really appreciate it if parents did not send their children to school with peanut butter sandwiches, nut bars, 
nuts of any sort, kiwi fruit and sesame. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

SCHOOL LUNCH OPTIONS: 

SUBWAY LUNCH ORDERS: 
Subway lunches can be ordered through the office as a lunch option for each Friday.  
Order forms are in a pamphlet holder on the wall in the office.   
Please put your completed order form and correct money (no change will be given) in an envelope, marked 
clearly on the outside with your childĦs name and room name, and put it in the Subway box on the counter 
at Reception. Order forms must be handed in on Thursday before 9am.  Subway Parklands kindly donates 
50c to our school for every school lunch order they receive. 

 
SUSHI: 

We are now able to offer Sushi as another lunch option, on Tuesdays.  Orders must be in the Sushi Box at 
reception, by 3pm on Monday, commencing next week.  A very kind parent will collect and deliver the 
order forms to Yoshimura Sushi in Normans Road.  No late orders can be accepted.  
This works the same way as Subway.  Order forms and envelopes are in a pamphlet holder on the wall in 
the office.  

Please put your completed order form and correct money (no change will be given) in an envelope, marked clearly on the 
outside with your childĦs name and room name, and put it in the Sushi box on the counter at Reception.   

Please make sure you or your child puts their correct form in the correct box, or they may miss out on their 
lunch L 

http://maorimarshland.blogspot.co.nz/
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COMMUNITY NOTICES: 

 
 (These notices are purely for your information. The school does not endorse or guarantee any of these activities) 

 
PARKLANDS BAPTIST COMMUNITY CHURCH - FREE MOVIE NIGHT: 
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REGENRATE CHRISTCHURCH ģ OTAKARO AVON RIVER COMMUNITY DAY ģ THIS SATURDAY 
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